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I am writing in support of ongoing funding for the Essential Worker Healthcare Trust. 

The Essential Worker Healthcare Trust (EWHT) gives long-term care workers like me 

quality, affordable health care coverage. I've been on the Essential Worker 

Healthcare Trust Regence plan for two years going on three and their coverage is 

amazing. I don't have problems with my medication coverages, and finding providers 

is not usually difficult. They cover my kids and my partner, so it works really nice. 

Since 2021, the EWHT has provided nearly 6,000 people like me with health 

coverage for ourselves and our families, please fund EWHT.  

-Heather Marcott, RN, Timberline Post Acute 


